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25 March 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

I hope you are well and looking forward to the next holiday break. Our examination groups of students have 

been working hard and I am sure you have been encouraging and supporting your children with their revision 

whilst helping them to maintain a healthy lifestyle and state of mind. I am writing to inform you of the following 

dates: 

 

Friday 1st April  End of term. Students will finish early:  

Years 7, 8 and 9 at 12:35pm, 

Years 10, 11 and the 6th Form at 12:45pm. Some students in Years 11, 12 and 

13 will remain on site longer for additional revision. 

 

Monday – Friday 15th April  Easter Holiday. School closed to students. 

Monday 18th April  Easter Monday (Bank Holiday). School closed to students. 

Tuesday 19th April  Staff Professional Development Day – School closed to students. 

Wednesday 20th April  Summer term begins. All students return to school as normal (Wednesday  

timings). 

 
Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday. School closed to students. 
 

Please remember to speak to your children about uniform and remind them that after the Easter break, 

students must not wear outdoor coats or jackets in the classroom and blazers must always be worn.  

 

We continue to with our drive to push for excellent attendance and punctuality. Therefore, requests for leave 

during term time will not normally be approved.  

 

Our final day of the summer term will be Thursday 21st July 2022 for everyone.  

 

I wish you a happy Easter for all who celebrate it and happy holidays when they arrive. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Miriam Manderson 

Headteacher 
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